From: Information Management Team

Sent: Tuesday, 25 January 2022 3:58 pm
To: ST
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] OIA Request. [#67F9AB]

Good afternoon _

Thank you for your request of 20 January 2022, seeking information about communications relating to pausing,
delaying or terminating work on new or existing water infrastructure projects due to the Three Waters Reform
Programme.

There are no plans to delay, pause or terminate Three Water projects due to the reform programme, and therefore
no such communications exist.

Accordingly, your request for this information is refused under section 17(e) of the LGOIMA, on the grounds that the

information does not exist.

Nga mihi

Susan Sales

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
www.huttcity.govt.nz

From:

Sent: Thursday, 20 January 2022 9:49:08 AM
To: contact@huttcity.govt.nz

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OIA Request.

Good morning, could | please request under the OIA the following.

Any internal communications regarding pausing, delaying or terminating work on new or existing
water infrastructure projects due to the Three Waters Reform Programme since January 2021.

Cheers,





